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Eat Well, Play Hard - Family Fun Day 
A free community event in Oneida  

 

 

Oneida, NY – On August 17, Oneida Healthcare along with many community partners, will be 

hosting a free public event, “Eat Well, Play Hard - Family Fun Day”, for local families at Vet’s 

Fields in Oneida from 10am - 1pm, rain or shine.  

 Oneida Healthcare host this free event for families with infant to school-age children with 

the goal of promoting healthy lifestyles. Among the many activities at the park, there will be a 

bike helmet giveaway, while supplies last, Safe Child ID cards, craft projects, a free bag lunch, 

and lots of physical activities. Information on healthy eating, immunizations, Oneida 

Healthcare’s Circle of Care and much more will be available that day as well. 

Oneida Healthcare has hosted “Eat Well, Play Hard - Family Fun Day” annually since 

2015. It was originally organized by the Madison County Health Department with the Healthy 

Living Partnership. This year’s event is sponsored by Oneida Healthcare and the Gorman 

Foundation.  
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About Oneida Healthcare: 

 
Oneida Healthcare serves an area comprised of approximately 29 communities in Madison and 

western Oneida counties with a population of approximately 100,000. Operated by Oneida 

Health Systems, Inc, a New York State not-for-profit corporation, the organization includes a 

101-bed acute care hospital, 160-bed extended-care and short-term rehab facility as well as a 

multitude of primary care and speciality care practices. In 2017 Oneida Healthcare added an 

oncology program with Roswell Park Comprehensive Cancer Center to their campus, followed 

by Podiatry and Vascular service lines. They plan to open a wound care center in 2018 followed 

by additional expansion of their oncology program. To learn more about Oneida Healthcare, visit 

www.oneidahealthcare.org. 
 

 

mailto:kjprosser@oneidahealthcare.org

